
KAUAI COMMUNITY CORRECTIONAL CENTER 

INMATE VISITING HOURS 

To alleviate congestion during the morning visits, the following new 
visit hours will take effect on Saturday, April 2, 2022. 

WEDNESDAY & SATURDAY 

Facility Wednesday 

0730-1000 

KCCC 

Saturday 

0730-

1000 

1130-

1330 

Visits will be afforded to inmates housed in Cabin A, B, C and 
Module C - LTS. Visits for inside housing are expected to resume 
Wednesday, April 6. 

NOTE TO VISITORS: 

• Visitors will report to the KCCC front office for registration and
verification of approved visitor list.

• Only 2 visitors allowed per inmate for one-hour visit.
• Masks will be required for all visitors and inmates.
• Visitation areas will be sanitized after visit is complete.

These hours and rules may be adjusted in accordance to KCCC's 
operational needs. Should there be any questions, you may contact 
the KCCC Control Center at (808) 241-3050 ext. 249. 

Warden Date 

Chief of Security 


